





Be who God created you to be and you will set the world on fire.



NEWSLETTER - Friday 23rd September 2022



Y<u>ear 2 Vieira:</u> Class star: Emilio

Achievements

Year 4 John Paul II: Class Star: Mila

<u>Year 6 Teresa</u> Class star:Rocky



Year 1 Francis of Year 2 JHN:
Assisi: Class star: Ella Class star:Daniel

<u>Year 3 Jacinta:</u> Class Star Karina

<u>Year 5 Faustyna:</u> Class Star: Daniel

This week we have been extremely lucky to have received a fantastic new collection of books for our school library. Kindly funded by our PTA.

We have been busy giving the library a revamp, rearranging all the books, encouraging different books being chosen by the children. We are incredibly excited to add them to our collection. A huge thank you to our PTA!

It was wonderful to speak with some of the children to get their views on what makes reading appealing to them. Lots of interesting suggestions some of which included having a book club and to add some more sport focused books and magazines to our collection.

Thank you for your valuable suggestions!

It was great to see so many of you at "meet your teacher". I know the children were extremely excited to show their classrooms and introduce their new class teachers and tas! We are incredibly proud of how well all class' have settled in!

I was delighted to hear how amazing our year 6 class have been at swimming this week. I'm always so proud when I hear how outstanding the children have been when representing the school whilst out in the community. They are all a credit to St

Catherine's and their families. Well done!

EYFS and yr 1 have had their first visit over the the Farm this week. I was particularly impressed with care and regard they showed the animals whilst there. The children had a lovely time, and I know the animals enjoyed it too!

A huge thank you to those that have already contacted us to volunteer your time to help with reading, changing books and Farm Squad. If you are able to please contact the school directly. Your time is valuable to us!

I'm extremely excited that our Collective Worships will be returning next week! The children are always so proud as a class to lead the worship for their peers and we look forward to inviting their families to join us after this halfterm!

Have a wonderful weekend, Ms Kane

HEADTEACHER'S AWARDS

St Fracis - Elaine & Ellie-Mae

JHN - Mason, Bella & Amerie

Jacinta – Alana,Aaron,Phoebe,Bertie,Amelie–May,Lila,Reagan,Amelia,Ella,Harry, Jacob & Grace John Paul II – Darcie

> Faustyna - Daniel, Nella,Jamie & Elissa Teresa - Abigail,Rohama,Rocky & Kealan